


Additional information

Dear Parents 

It is undeniable that the more theatre Drama students the better the work
becomes. At THS, we work closely with the Arts unit to provide students with the
opportunity to enjoy excellent extra training and have the chance to work in
professional theatres with professional production values. This year we had
students attend Arts unit camps, ensembles and the prestigious State Drama
company which performed at NIDA. I am also an Arts unit tutor and work with
students all over Sydney. 
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